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These comments refer to the above permit application. We just discovered the time limit on this
project is noon today.

The property abuts the Warner River, which is currently a series of ponds during the prolonged
drought. It is a designated river under the NH Rivers and Mgmt. Prog., and | believe a natural heritage
site. Please refer to comments related to the development last year on Willaby Colby Lane.

Any further development in the area should require an environmental impact statement by State
authorities.

Shirley Dorrington
Waterloo Rd.
Warner NH



